
 

 

 
 

 
 
5th December 2017 

 
Planning Services 
Stroud District Council 

Ebley Mill 
Ebley Wharf 

Stroud 
GL5 4UB 
 

 
Dear Sir or Madam, 

 
Stroud District Local Plan review: Issues and Options consultation 
 

SF Planning Limited General Response 
 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide a response in relation to the “Issues and 
Options” consultation on the Stroud District Local Plan review. We have reviewed the 
document and provide the following answers to questions where relevant as listed 

below. 
 

Question 1a 
 
The key priorities for Stroud District in our view should be; 

 

 

 

 
Other issues which need considering in our view should be; 

 
• The current local plan is too restrictive in relation to new development in the 

more rural parts of the district (particularly current policy CP15) and conflicts 

with the more positive approach advocated in the NPPF.  
 

• The current local plan is at odds with the guidance in relation to small sites, 
affordable housing and tariff style planning obligations in the PPG and unfairly 
prejudices developers from bringing forward small sites in a viable manner. 

 



Question 1b 
 

Revert to the approach to development advocated in the NPPF in relation to rural sites, 
conversions and the national affordable housing threshold of 10 units / 1,000sqm as 

set out in the PPG.  
 
Question 2f 

 
Yes the current local plan is too restrictive and polices should allow for further 

diversification to reflect changing farming practices and to avoid rural dereliction and 
support local rural communities.  
 

Question 2.3a 
 

Polices should have a positive approach to starter homes, self-build and custom build.  
 
Question 3.1 

 
A mixture of options 2 and 3 will allow communities to thrive and promote small and 

medium size developers bringing sites forward.  
 

Question 3.5a 
 
The settlement development limits approach is too restrictive and doesn’t allow for 

sufficient flexibility to boost housing supply in the District. Options 2 and 3 are 
therefore broadly supported.   

 
 
We’d be grateful if you can take into account the comments within this letter and 

appreciate it if you could keep us informed of future consultation on the Local Plan 
review process. 

 
 
Yours faithfully  

 
 





See attached cover letter

1a, 1b, 2f, 2.3a, 3.1 & 3.5a


